
 
 

 

 

 

Centre Mountain Lellum  
     Weekly Update 

 

 

Student Trip to the Galapagos Islands  
March Break 2024 

 
Ms. Dosouto is planning a trip for 
students next spring break to the exciting 
and mysterious Galapagos Islands. 
 
Six Hundred Miles off the coast of 
Ecuador lies the Galapaos Islands.  A 
world unto itself, forged of lava and 
isolated for thousands of years.  The 
island are known for the famously 
fearless wildlife and as a source of 
inspiration for Darwin’s theory of 
evolution.  
 
Please watch for more information to 
come out regarding the trip.   
 

 

 
Parking & Pick-up for Centre 
Mountain Lellum 
 
We have noticed that some of our families 
are parking in the PEXSISEN Elementary 
School parking area to pick up their child 
after school.   
 
Please do not use the PEXSISEN parking 
area or drop-off/pick-up loop for the Centre 
Mountain Lellum students.  As you know, 
this area can get very congested and the 
elementary school has a very small pick-
up/drop-off loop.  Thank you. 
 
If you are coming into Centre Mountain 
Lellum Middle School at any time, please 
park in the lower parking lot.  The upper 
parking lot is for the staff and buses only.  
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
 

  

ORDER YOUR YEARBOOK FOR 
2022 – 23 School year 

 
Pre-Order your Centre Mountain Lellum 
Yearbook. This is our first year in our 
beautiful new school and our First 
yearbook will be a special one to 
treasure. 
Yearbooks will be dispersed to students 
at the end of June. Don’t miss out on 
ordering one before they sell out. 
 
https://sd62.schoolcashonline.com/ 
 
 

Hibernation Station: 
 
Our students do daily announcements on 
our TV station and upload the video to the 
teachers every morning.  
 
CHEK TV heard of this and has made a 
small segment that was on the ‘The 
Upside’ this past Friday. 
 
click the link below.  
 
https://www.cheknews.ca/videos/64445f
34bcba8e0001481c4d/the-hibernation-
station-at-centre-mountain-lellum 
 
 

PAC is excited to be hosting an online 
50/50 Raffle!   

 
Tickets are on sale from now until May 14th, 

and the draw will be on May 16th. 
  
Tickets can be purchased directly online, or 
if you would prefer to pay by etransfer, 
please send an etransfer to 
cmlpactreasurer@gmail.com.  Make sure 
to include your name, address, email address, 
phone number.  You will receive your ticket 
confirmation and numbers within 24 hours. 
  
Find the jackpot here and share it with your 
family and friends to grow the pot!   
  
www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/cml-pac 

  

Important Dates 
for your 

Calendar 
 
Monday May 22nd – No 
School – Victoria Day 
 
Monday May 29th – No 
School – Non-Instructional 
day for students. 
 
Tuesday June 27th – Grade 
8 leaving Celebration for 
students 
 
Thursday June 29th – Last 
day of School 
 

 
 
 
 

Blended Learning 
Program 

 
If you would like to receive 
more information regarding 
the Grade 6-9 Blended 
Learning Program, please 
click on the link beside 
here to see the SD62 
Blended Learning form for 
the 2023-24 school year. 
You can also find more 
information on the SD62 
website 
  
https://forms.office.com/r/nWF
8SSmN76       
 


